
  January Kindergarten Homework

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Week 
1

Write 1-2 sentences 
about your favorite 
activity from Holiday 
break.  Draw a picture 
to go with it. 

Make a list of words 
that start with the same 
beginning sound as 
“snow”. 

Get a spoon from your 
house. Find 3 things 
that are longer than 
your spoon. Draw & 
label them. Find 3 
things that are shorter. 
Draw & label them.

Make a list and draw 
pictures of 5 things that 

are cold. 

Count to 100 by 1’s.  !
Work on the Ways to 
make 5 and ways to 
make 6 addition pages. !
(attached) 

Week 
2

Look at a calendar. 
Count how many 
days there are until 
your birthday (ask a 
grown up to help 
you).

Make a list of words 
that start with the same 
beginning sound as 
“tree”. 

Draw and label 3  
objects that weigh 
more than a dog.  !
Draw and label 3 
 objects that weigh less 
than an elephant.  !
Write numbers 0-10. 

Write a story about an 
animal and what it does 
to prepare for winter 
weather.  
Ex: Hibernate, migrate, 
go dormant, etc. 

Count to 100 by 5’s.  !!
Work on the Ways to 
make 7 and ways to 
make 8 addition pages. !
(attached) 

Week 
3

Work on spelling sight 
words on “Spelling 
City” website !
www.spellingcity.com/
MPMannin

Make a list of words 
that start with the same 
beginning sound as 
“winter”. 

Draw and label 4 
things that would hold 
more water than a cup.  !
Write numbers 0-20.

Make a list of the 
properties of water.  
(Ex: wet) !
Write a sentence about 
what you can use water 
for. 

Count to 100 by 10’s.  !!
Work on the Ways to 
make 9 and ways to 
make 10 addition 
pages. !
(attached) 

Week 
4

Work on spelling sight 
words on “Spelling 
City” website !
www.spellingcity.com/
MPMannin

Make a list of words 
that start with the same 
beginning sound as 
“present”. 

How high can you 
count in one minute? 
(Have a grown up time 
you)  !
Write numbers 0-30.

Research Martin 
Luther King, Jr.  !
Write a story about him 
and include  
illustrations. 

Count backwards from 
30-0.  !
Work on the  
subtraction practice 
page.  
(attached) 

http://www.spellingcity.com/MPMannin
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